A.0. 26-1974

March 14, 1974

Mr. Vincent Maressa

Executive Director

Medical Society of New Jersey.
P.0. Box 904

Trehton, New Jersey 08605

Dear Mr. Maressa:

This will acknowledge receipt of your request for a Commission
opinion, under date &f February 22, 1974. Please be advised
that the Commission has granted to the Medical Society of New Jersey
an extension of the filing date until fifteen days after the date

of the requested Commission Advisory Opinioa.

Yours very truly,

"David F. Norcross
Executive Director:
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